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WINTER STORM 2022
JERDONE ISLANDER

Winter Event

The snow storm on January 3, 2022 was a significant event on Jerdone
Island. Power outage from Monday, January 3 to Friday/Saturday. While
most homeowners were spared major home damage, there is a
significant amount of downed trees. Almost every road was impassable.

We have seldom seen this amount of debris blocking so much of our
roadway. Additionally, the community well was out the entire time. And
during all the chaos, neighbors began helping each other by sharing
water, clearing roads, grocery runs, warm meals and on and on.

As the snow melts and we brace for this weekends predicted 6 inches of
snow and ice, we encourage each property owner to visit their property
and remove the downed trees. While your neighbors definitely stepped
up to clear a travel path, there is much for you to do.

You just read issue #14 of JERDONE ISLANDER. You can also browse
the full archives of this newsletter.
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